Dear sir/madam,
I am writing to you today to apply for a traineeship at your firm. Currently I am studying Law and Economics in UCD and have just returned from a semester abroad studying Law in Utrecht University in the Netherlands, concluding the third year of my degree. From my studies, I have gained a passion for the law and seek to expand my knowledge and experience of it. I hope to gain an opportunity to achieve this through a traineeship at your firm and hopefully come to practice law with you at Byrne Wallace. 

I am hard working and conscientious worker, with considerable customer care experience, that would help me in this role. I similarly have administrative experience in several areas, firms begun through my work experience at the solicitor’s firm LK Shields. I am heavily involved in the organization of groups and events through my role with the UCD economics society, where I have served as both the fresher’s outreach officer and the speakers officer. In these roles, I have helped to organize events with T.K Whitaker and the current governor of the central bank, Philip Lane. In addition to these activities I placed considerable effort into developing talents to assist me in a future career in law, such as negotiation skills though placing second in the 2015 UCD Student Legal Service, negotiation Competition and analytical skills though winning the 2016 ‘Take on Tax’ competition by the Irish Tax Institute. As well as this I have sought to hone my knowledge of the commercial sphere through considerable reading in this area as well as through my participation in the 2016 KPMG case study competition.
With the above skills and my academic record, I feel I would be well suited to the advertised role at your frim. I am passionate about gaining practical, hands-on experience of the practice of law through a traineeship with your firm, and hopefully one day practice law at your firm.

If you would like to get in touch to discuss my application or to arrange an interview, you can contact me via peter.dunlea@ucdconnect.ie or on 0859203730.
I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely

Peter Dunlea

